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In the Know with...

•  Welcome to the Head Injury Association!

•  Upcoming Events with Hudson

Welcoming Spring  
with HRLTCP
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Big news with  
Greystone Programs!
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Our CEO, Angelo, has recently concluded a commendable second term as President of 
Greystone Programs, where he served with distinction and unwavering dedication. While 
Angelo has completed his tenure as President, his journey with Greystone Programs is far 
from over. He remains deeply committed to the cause and will continue to play a pivotal 
role in the organization’s future, now serving as Treasurer. His ongoing involvement 
ensures that his expertise and passion will continue to benefit the program and its 
important mission.
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Summer is just around the corner, and 
we’re thrilled to be a part of all the 
wonderful events you’re planning! Please 
share your event details with us via our 
website or to my email directly so we 
can make sure to support you and bring 
resources to your organization in any way 
we can!

Thank you for being an integral part of  
our HRLTCP community. We’re here for  
you, committed to communicating, 
innovating, and ensuring your needs are 
met at every turn.

Yours in Health, 
Angelo Angerame 
 
CEO, Hudson Regional
Long Term Care
Pharmacy

A Letter From Our CEO
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At Hudson Regional LTC Pharmacy one of our favorite things is participating in events 
put on by our agencies and partners. We cherish the opportunity to connect with our 
community and invite you to join in on all the fun too!

Upcoming Events with Hudson

The Arc Mid-Hudson Wine & Dine 
Friday, April 12th

Scan Here to Purchase Tickets:

Join us for an amazing experience at an amazing four-course dinner with 
wine pairings courtesy of Stone Ridge Spirits & Wine, entertainment, and an 
exclusive auction, while being treated to a performance by Ian Flanigan, all in 
support of The Arc Mid-Hudson.

Leap for Autism 
Saturday, May 4th

Scan Here to 
Learn More 

or Donate
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New Horizons Golf 40th Annual 
Invitational Golf Tournament 

Thursday, May 9th

Scan Here to 
Learn More

New Hope 14th Annual  
Wallace Berkowitz Cup 

Monday, May 13th

Scan Here to 
Learn More

The Arc Summer Golf 
Monday, June 10th

Scan Here to 
Learn More 
or Sponsor

The Arc Mid-Hudson  
Humanitarian Awards 

Sunday, May 19th

Scan Here to 
Learn More 
or Sponsor

Remember, your events are the heartbeat of our community! At Hudson Regional LTC Pharmacy, 
we’re enthusiastic about supporting and participating in the gatherings that you bring to life. 

Let’s continue to collaborate and make each event a success. We can’t wait to be a part of your 
next celebration!

4



www.hrltcp.org

We are excited to announce that the Head Injury 
Association, a dedicated advocate for individuals 
with brain injuries based in Hauppauge, Long 
Island, has chosen Hudson Regional LTC Pharmacy 
as their trusted pharmacy services provider. We 
are honored to have the opportunity to serve 
such a respected organization and to play a role in 
supporting the essential work they do. 

We invite our community to join us in welcoming 
the Head Injury Association to the HRLTCP 
Family. This collaboration reflects our ongoing 
commitment to enhancing health care and 
supporting organizations that make a significant 
impact on the lives of others. We are proud to 
be associated with such a vital service and look 
forward to a great relationship. 

As we embark on this exciting new chapter, we 
continue to stay committed to delivering the 
highest quality of care and pharmacy services, 
ensuring that we not only meet but exceed 
the expectations of the communities we serve. 
Together, we will continue to uphold our 
commitment to enhancing healthcare, supporting 
vital organizations, and making a significant 
difference in the lives of those we serve. 

Thank you for your continued trust in Hudson 
Regional LTC Pharmacy. Your support enables us to 
expand our services and support to organizations 
like the Head Injury Association, furthering our 
mission to provide exceptional care and support to 
all of the agencies we represent.

Welcome to the  
Head Injury Association!
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Navigating the Early  
Start of Tick Season

The beginning of this season brings an early arrival of ticks due to the mild El Niño winter, and we want to 
make sure your time outdoors is both enjoyable and safe. 

This year’s premature tick presence escalates the potential for Lyme disease, anaplasmosis, and other 
tick-borne infections. But no need to worry—armed with simple preventative measures, we can coexist 
safely with these tiny yet impactful creatures.

At Hudson Regional LTC Pharmacy, we believe that a bit of preparation can help us all enjoy the beauty of 
our area safely. Stay alert and prepared as we venture into the outdoors this season.

For more information or tips on preventing tick bites, feel free to visit our website or contact us.  

Stay safe, be smart about ticks, and keep enjoying the outdoors!

Expect More. Worry Less.

USE REPELLENTS: 
Apply tick repellent with DEET or picaridin, similar to sunscreen, to keep ticks away. Treating clothes 
with permethrin is also effective.
 
DRESS WISELY:
Wearing long sleeves and pants can protect you, and light colors help spot ticks more easily.

STICK TO PATHS:
During outdoor activities, avoid tall grass and leafy areas by staying on trails. 
 
CHECK FOR TICKS:
Make checking for ticks a routine after being outdoors. Don’t forget to check your kids and pets too. 
If you find a tick, don’t panic, remove it with fine-tipped tweezers and clean the area. Quick removal 
is crucial.

HERE ARE SOME TICK SAFETY TIPS FROM THE HRLTCP TEAM:
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We understand that if your facility is at a place 
to make the move, things aren’t going the way 
they should be. Our team members are experts 
at prescription transferring, facility/pharmacy 
transitioning, training, and ensuring your 
pharmacy needs are met with excellence and 
consistency.

There is no delay.
Your residents will receive their prescriptions 
when needed and on time.

A friendly voice.
We listen to your problems and do our best to 
solve them immediately.

LTC nurses can focus on patient 
care, not pharmacy issues.
We want your medical staff to do what they do 
best, care for patients. Your nurse administration 
staff shouldn’t have to worry about pharmacy 
problems or worry if prescriptions will be 
delivered.

Positive pharmacy experience.
Our team is here to serve your facility, your staff, 
and your residents. It’s hard to put a value on 
excellent care until you don’t have it.

Staff time is spent with 
residents.
We don’t want your staff stuck on the phone trying 
to figure out where Medication Administration 
Records are, or when you will receive them. You 
can count on MARs to show up the same day every 
month with Hudson Regional LTC Pharmacy.

Training Provided
We know the process of reordering medications 
can be burdensome. That’s why we supply all of 
our new facility partners with an ample amount of 
training on our web portal to fit your needs. Here’s 
what you can expect during the training process:

• Connecting our nurse consultants 
with your agency’s nurses and staff 
on a Zoom call to introduce one 
another and the web portal.

• Weekly, monthly, or as-needed trainings. 
• A training manual with detailed step- 

by-step directions of the web portal.
• Access to our nurse consultants and 

team to troubleshoot any questions.

Switching Long Term Care 
Pharmacies Can Seem Daunting. 

These are improvements your facility 
will notice when making the switch 
to Hudson Regional LTC Pharmacy.

With Hudson Regional 
LTC Pharmacy’s Web Portal,  
reordering medications 
can be done in only 15 
minutes each week!

(845) 341-2714

Call Us Today to Discover the 
Difference in Your Pharmacy Care.
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